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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 UPDATE: January 8, 2016, Inmate Sony Perez was recaptured 

by Lincoln County Sheriff’s Department on a retake warrant. He will be 
remanded to the Nevada Department of Corrections. 

 
For Immediate Release:  
January 1, 2016 
 
The Nevada Department of Corrections (NDOC) reports that on Friday, January 1, 2016, at 
approximately 5:00 pm, Inmate Sony Perez, #1141526, was discovered missing from the 
Pioche Conservation Camp. Inmate Perez is a 34 year old Hispanic male, 5 feet 11 inches tall 
weighing approximately 170 pounds.  He was last seen wearing all blue issued clothing.  He 
was committed from Clark County on October 21 2014 and is serving 24 to 60 months for 
Grand Larceny of a Motor Vehicle. Officers from Nevada Department of Corrections and 
Lincoln County Sheriff’s Office are currently searching for the inmate.  He is believed to be 
heading south on US 93.  
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